From: Carroll, John
Sent: 11 September 2023 15:13

To: I

Subject: Submission to Nenagh Draft LAP 2024 :

Dear Sir / Madam,

We wish to make following Submission as part of the Draft Nenagh LAP 2024-2030,

We Refer to Objective 8A of Page 74, of the Draft Local Area Plan for Nenagh 2024-2030 and to include the
Objective to Address the Need for Waste Water Services at Benedine and at Ballintoher , Nenagh. There are almost
60 Number Dwellings without Waste Water Water Treatment Systems, which is greatly impacting on Ground Water
in the General Area. The Residents have been Making Strong Representations to Council for over Two Decades.

We ask that the Local Authority Working with Uisce Eireann Prioritise and improve the Waste Water Treatment

Capacity and to Facilitate the Connection of Benedine & Ballintoher to the Towns Waste Water Treatment System
which will Enhance Water Quality and Environment.

Signed : Cllr. John Carroll ( On Behalf of Residents of Benedine & Ballintoher ).
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